


Please also be aware that unless we have a connection mapped for operational purposes e.g. we’ve 
attended a job and updated our records to show the connection whilst onsite, we may not have a 
record showing where these are. Having reviewed the attached map, it doesn’t appear as though we 
have the connections mapped for any of the properties you are interested in.   

2. Details of any water discharge into culverts, natural springs, or surface water drains.  
  
Please see our response to question 1.  
  

3. Details of street drainage connection on  Adjacent to the properties of 
  

  
Please see our response to question 1.  
  

4. Records of any complaints, investigations, or maintenance related to flooding, drainage, or 
contamination involving these properties.  

  
Please be aware that the information you have requested relates to specific properties, and includes 
personal information such as names, contact information and addresses. We are therefore unable to 
share this with you, in line with Regulation 13 of the EIR, which states that a public authority must 
not share information which includes personal data of which the applicant is not the data subject.  
  

5. Any records showing ownership or maintenance responsibilities of drainage infrastructure 
in this area.  

  
Page 2 of the attached document shows all symbology used to identify assets, including whether 
they are owned by United Utilities, or privately owned.   
  

6. Maps, plans, or schematics of relevant drainage systems near .  
  
Again, please refer to our response to question 1.  
 
Whilst we haven’t been able to share all of the information you requested, we hope the response 
explains why this is the case. However, if you are not satisfied with our offer of a meeting, or the 
response, as per our normal process, you can request an internal review. To do this, please write to 
us at Environmental Information Office, Haweswater House, Lingley Mere, Warrington, WA5 3LP or 
email us at EIRRequests@uuplc.co.uk, addressing your request to  

, and explaining why you’re unhappy with our response. We’ll be very happy to 
review your request and ensure we’ve done everything we can to assist you. 

Any request for an internal review should be made within 40 working days of receipt of this 
response, and we will reply within 40 working days from receipt of the request for internal review.  

Many thanks 

 

We’d love to hear your feedback on how we handled your request! If you have a moment, please complete 
our short survey here – your input helps us improve our service.  

 




